
Food Distribution 
by

LIFE Christian Church
November 21, 2020

In partnership with Aloha Harvest, LIFE Christian Church will be distributing
free produce food items to any Stevenson Middle and Lincoln Elementary

School families who are in need.

Due to new guidelines, you must RSVP by completing our survey via the link
on our website.  Deadline to sign up is October 17th.

www.lifechristianhawaii.org/events

Food will be distributed on Saturday, November 21st.  Upon registration, you
will receive a confirmation email.  A designated time for pick up will be given
the week of the distribution via email.  This must be presented at time of pick

up.  Food will not be given to anyone without a confirmation.  
Produce is limited.  RSVP link will close when we are at capacity.

Due to safety concerns, you must have a vehicle to come and pick up the food
and be wearing a protective mask.

Email: info@lifechristianhawaii.org  /  Phone: 808-201-4482
Weebsite: lifechristianhawaii.org    


